
Submitted on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 - 10:35am Submitted by 
anonymous user: 172.70.178.42 Submitted values are: 
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Truck Route Sub-Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Brian Kellington 
      Name of Organization: Laidlaw Carriers Bulk GP Inc 
      Contact Number:  
      Email Address: BKellington@laidlaw.ca 
      Mailing Address: 
      240 Universal Road 
      Woodstock, Ontario N4S 7W3 
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: 
      I would like to be a part of the City of Hamilton’s Truck Route 
      Review to represent Laidlaw bulk carriers and also provide our 
      suggestions and reviews on this matter Thanks 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 
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